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24 June 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
ATHLETICS CARNIVAL - HIGH JUMP EVENT 
 
Your child has expressed an interest in competing in the high jump event for our athletics carnival.  
The event is for girls and boys in Junior (ages 8-10 years), 11 Years and Senior (ages 12-13 years).  
We will be holding this event at the carnival on Friday 23 July. 
 
High jump requires training to develop the skills needed to jump the metal bar, therefore, we look for 
children who have experience in this event.  We require permission for your child to enter the high 
jump event.  They can use the scissors technique or, if trained, the Fosbury Flop. 
 
Please return the permission note by Friday 16 July 2021 to participate in this event. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
K-2 Teachers  Mr Matthew Carter  
Coordinators Principal 
 
 

 
GROSE VIEW PUBLIC SCHOOL 

 

Athletics Carnival – High Jump Event 
 
 
My child ______________________________ age _____ of class __________ has expressed an 

interest in competing in the Grose View Public School high jump event to be held on Friday 23 July 

2021 at McMahon Park. 

 

❑   I give permission to compete ❑   I do not give permission to compete 

 

Circle one answer to each of the following statements: 
 

 My child has experience with high jump events at Little Athletics Yes  /  No 

 My child can perform the Fosbury Flop correctly and I give him/her 

 permission to use this technique in the high jump event Yes  /  No 

 

Parent/Carer Signature:  ______________________________________     Date:  _______________ 


